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]           May 2010 ASIDES 

 

  
President Vice President Secretary Entertainment At Large 
Merrie Crawford Annette Berger TBA Sandy Pallett Gerry Pieters 
     

   Phyllis Novy 

 

Bud Jenssen 

 

 

June or August – Summer Show – “Fools”  

  Late September of October – Sound Editing Class   

  November 9 -13, 2010 Fall Show - “The Mousetrap” 

  March 2011 – Spring Show - “A Bad Year for Tomatoes”    

 
 

 

SOUND EDITING CLASS 

 
Dave Stevens will conduct a class in sound editing this fall for SLCT members.  This 

class will cover basic sound editing that you can use to clean up old records and tapes and 

also prepare music for your mp3 player.  You do not have to be a member of the sound 

team to attend. 

 

We will cover basic sound editing using a free program that you can download.  We will 

also cover other aspects such as creating karaoke songs by removing vocals, downloading 

and creating sound effects, and creating digital music from old tapes and records and 

converting music files to mp3 and other formats.   

 

Look for this class in the fall.  The class will probably run in late September or October 

so that some of our snowbirds can attend.  It will probably run about 4 weeks. 

 

 



 2

           

SLCT Membership and Directory 
 

 

  

 

“FOOLS” 

 

The latest word from Cottonwood’s Remodeling Team is that they’ll be done and 
ready to open by “June” or “August”.  So our game plan right now is to have our 
Read Through on May 6th and start practices.  Maybe our positive attitude will 
help!  But one way or the other, I’ll make my decision on whether to cancel the 
show probably the first part of June. 

 
 
 

Fall Play Announced 
  
 

The cast for the fall play "The Mousetrap" has been selected.  There were eight 
roles to fill, five men and three women.  The following people were selected; 
Annette Berger, Michael Carter, Wes Davis, Kathy Markham, Bill Munn,  
Michael O'Rourke, Joyce Recupido and Harlie Youngblood. 
  
The play runs November 9-13...Mark your calendar.  You won't want to miss this 
thought provoking murder mystery. 
 

 

If you have comments, questions, etc. regarding any of the articles in the Asides, 
please call or e-mail the person in charge – Please do not e-mail Sonja as she 
just puts the Asides together and mails them out. Thanks. 
 
 
Enjoy your summer! 
 

 

 

 

 

 


